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July 9, 1980

Dr. John J. Stucker
Executive Director
State Planning Council on -

Radioactive Waste Management
444 North Capitol Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear John:

I want to tell you that Chairman Ahearne has asked that our office

regularly send representatives to State Planning Council meetings in the

future. We, of course, will be happy to do so. Mr. Frank Young, Acting

Assistant Director for Program Devel1pment, will be our representative

beginning with the July 21 meeting.

Sincerely,

#

Robert G. Ryan, Director
Office of State Programs
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